
Visit to Bohunt School

Yesterday I visited Bohunt to discuss the details for the new sixth form. I
was pleased to hear from the Head that they are advancing plans to have a new
building constructed and open by autumn 2023.

I visited a couple of classes to talk to the pupils. Many were out on visits
or enjoying sports as the end of term draws near.
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